
740

22.673.

21g rovember,

O2r

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 4th instant, re¬
1860

porting on the application of Mr.

Agent Phillipps, for an increase of salary;

and in reply, I beg to inform you

that, in consideration of the exception¬

al circumstances described in your

letter, and that of Mr. Phillipps whon

making his application, an item of

$200, for an increase, from the 1 July

next, will be inserted in the astimates

for next Pereal year; and if approved of

the salary will be paid at the increased

rate, but not otherwise.

Iamr, Sir,

Your obedient Servant

A. W. Sowall Esqr

L. Vankoughnet

Visiting Indian Superintendent

Deputy of the Supt.

Menr Victoria, B. C. of Indn. Affairs.
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